
 
 

About Us 

Northern Nevada Ghost Hunters (NNGH) was formed in 2005, by gathering like minded individuals who wanted to prove 

the existence of the paranormal.   

We are a non-profit group with a desire to understand the world of the paranormal.  All of our services are provided free of 

charge and at no time will our group or its members ask for monetary contribution.   

Our number one goal is to help our clients.  We firmly believe that there are things and occurrences that cannot be 

explained with three-dimensional scientific, earthbound understandings.  We simply ask our clients to be open minded to 

the explanations we may present. 

All cases are confidential unless the client agrees to allow us to publish our findings on the NNGH website, magazines, 

newspaper articles and facebook, etc.  Although we would like to publish certain photographs, EVP's and reports on our 

website, client confidentiality is a priority.   

Our investigations are based on scientific, as well as metaphysics and historical data.  We use recorders, digital cameras, 

video cameras. K-2 meters, EMF detectors, dowsing rods, psychic abilities, and other various methods during our 

research.  However, we must have concrete evidence (EVPs, photos, etc.) to declare a location as possibly haunted or 

active.  Even though we feel strongly about the use of psychics and psychic tools, evidence must be more than just 

psychic "feelings" and "personal experiences." 

Our Mission 

We provide excellence in paranormal research and investigation to both our clients and our team members. We strive to 

achieve and maintain a highly respected paranormal research group, educating those on this side of the veil about those 

on the other side of the veil. 

Our Vision 

We are here to help individuals who are experiencing unexplainable events to understand why these events are 

happening through interviews, investigations, and education.   

We will do our best to come to a resolution, through verification, and or to resolve events so that all can live in peace. 

We seek to understand paranormal events through investigations using all tools at our disposal with a scientific approach. 

We will help an entity, if it is an intelligent haunting, resolve any issues so they are able to move on. 

We investigate using historical data as our primary source. 

 

Please contact Jeadene Solberg at ighosthunt@gmail.com or visit our website with any question or concerns. 


